With the unfortunate cancelling of the event in 2020 due to COVID-19, the Mallala All Historic Race
Meeting will return on 17" and 18" April 2021, and we would like to invite your club to be part of this
iconic event now with over 30 yrs of history celebrating historic motor racing and classic cars.

This year we are celebrating 60 yrs of the Jaguar E-Type, with your car club invited to be part of the
“Show and Shine” and the opportunity to drive on the track Sunday lunch time as part of the track
parade.

This year’s special guest is Iconic Australian motor race driver Spencer Martin who will be track side
during the event and will present a trophy to the owner of a classic/special interest car that he judges to
represent the spirit of the All Historic Race Meeting.

Spencer Martin is an Australian championship-winning driver. His short but successful career saw him
win two Australian Drivers' Championship titles in 1966 and 1967, driving for Bob Jane Racing and
competing in the infamous ELFIN 400 which will be on display and racing during the weekend.

The entry fee is $30.00 for SHOW and Shine + track parade and includes entry for two people, children
14 years and under are free but must have a no cost entry ticket. Due to the COVID19 requirements you
will need to pre-purchase tickets and obtain a no cost ticket for children 14 and under which are
available from the SPORTING CAR CLUB WEBSITE. Extremely limited tickets will be available to be
purchased at the gate.

Single Adult admission is $25 per day for Saturday/Sunday.
Single Adult weekend pass is $45.

Children under 14 free (must have no cost ticket)

Tickets available at https://www.sportingcarclub.com.au/event-details/all-historic-
mallala-2021

If you wish to display your vehicles as a group, it will assist us greatly if you can arrive together.

Please call 0408277380 if you require further information.

Kind Regards

Graham Boulter (Historic Racing Register of the Sporting Car Club of SA.)



